
 

 

 

19th June 2020  
  
  
Dear Parents,  
  
Life at school  
 

We have had no suspected or confirmed cases of Covid-19 and everyone is continuing to follow the 
guidelines for social distancing, hand cleaning, respiratory hygiene and cleaning. Social distancing 
between children and between children and adults is difficult but we are taking a sensible 
approach. The children are enjoying being in school and we now have on average 120 pupils in 
school in 10 ‘bubbles’.    
 

Children who are cycling or scootering to school need to be wearing helmets please.   
 

Remote Learning  
 

Those children who have not been able to attend school yet should receive their invitation soon to a 
class picnic. We are looking forward to seeing the children back in school even if it is only for an 
hour.   
 

Future Plans  
 

Today, the government have announced that there will a £1billion catch up tutoring fund available 
for schools in September. Clearly all schools will welcome this funding however I will be waiting to 
receive more details on how much this will be for the children of St. Mary’s and what it will enable us 
to do.   
 

I hope you have a good weekend.  

 

Yours sincerely   

  
Mrs J Woolley (Headteacher) 


